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Heller Statement on the Financial Bailout Plan 
(Washington, DC-) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the Emergency Economic Stabilization Act of 2008 (H.R. 3997).  

“I cannot with good conscience put Nevada’s taxpayers on the hook for the foolish excesses of Wall Street.  This legislation will not help Nevada’s middle class families, small businesses, or economy.  Congress should pass legislation that protects the taxpayer, assists with bad assets, and allows the market to correct itself,” said Heller.
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